
 

Nova University of Lisbon 

Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities 

Notice No. 21792-A/2021 

 

Summary: Announcing new deadline for applications - Notice No. 19338/2021 

 

Notice No. 19338/2021, published in the Official Gazette, Diário da República, 2nd Series, No. 199, 

of 13 October, opened an international selection procedure, for the period of 20 (twenty) working days 

from the date of publication of the aforementioned Notice in the Official Gazette, for the recruitment of 

a doctoral candidate in the Interdisciplinary Social Sciences Centre — CICS.NOVA (UIDP/04647/2020), at 

the Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities of the Nova University of Lisbon. 

Whereas, under the terms of paragraph 2 of Article 11 of Decree-Law No. 57/2016, of 29 August, the 

opening of the tender procedure is advertised, in particular, in the 2nd series of the Official Gazette Diário 

da República, on the public employment exchange and on the websites of the contracting institution, in 

Portuguese and English. 

Whereas, by oversight, the above tender procedure was published neither on the Euraxess portal 

nor in English. 

Whereas, and without prejudice to its publication having already being made, in particular, in the 

Official Gazette (Diário da República), on the official page of NOVA FCSH and in the public employment 

exchange, in the Portuguese language, its non-publication in the Euraxess portal and in the English 

language could be considered as an irregularity that would constitute a limitation concerning the 

opportunity for the presentation of applications by interested parties. 

It is hereby made public that, by my decision of 16 November 2021, a new period of 20 (twenty) 

working days is granted for the submission of applications for the above-mentioned tender procedure 

from the publication of this Notice in the Official Gazette. 

Candidates who already applied after the publication of Notice No. 19338/2021 are exempt from 

formalising a new application, without prejudice to the possibility of attaching documents within the new 

deadline. 

 

 

19 November 2021 - The Dean, Prof. Luís Baptista 


